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This article was previously published with an error.
 
The correct details in introductory section about Sierra Leone is:

►► The nurse anaesthesia training started in 2001.
►► The training was UNFPA-led, not linked with MSF. 

 
UNFPA now means United Nations Population Fund. It originally stood for population 
activities, but this was changed 20 years or so without changing the acronym.
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